
Prayer Journeys 2019-2020
Great  news!  We  have  two  new  prayer  journeys  planned!  The
primary purpose of these journeys is prayer! Our second focus
is seeing and experiencing the sites!

WASHINGTON DC: September 17-21, 2019! This trip will involve a
lot of walking! Our journey will allow us to pray at key
governmental sites such as the Supreme Court and the White
House. We will spend time on the mall praying at various
monuments, and worship at David’s Tent DC where 24/7 worship
has been offered to the Lord for the past 3 years! We will
also visit the American Center for Prayer and Revival and the
Museum of the Bible!

Click here for more information!

ISRAEL AND JORDAN: February 17-28, 2020! This prayer journey
will include praying biblical prayers at or near where they
were actually prayed. Some of the highlights will be exploring
the  Galilee  where  Jesus  lived,  taught  and  ministered
(Capernaum,  Magdala,  Mt  of  Beatitudes,  etc.)  as  well  as
worshiping on the Worship Boat on the Sea of Galilee, visiting
Qumran where the Dead Sea Scrolls were found, En Gedi where
David hid from Saul and wrote several Psalms…and of course
Jerusalem!  This trip we are adding two extra days to see Mt.
Nebo and Petra in Jordan and Eilat, Israel (on the Red Sea)
where  we  will  see  an  amazing  life-size  replica  of  the
tabernacle  of  Moses!

If  you  are  interested  in  either  of  these  trips,  email
info@harvestprayer.com and let us know! We will send you more
information as it becomes available. It will also be posted
here, so stop back by!

https://www.harvestprayer.com/2-new-prayer-journeys-coming/
https://www.harvestprayer.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/WASHINGTON-DC-PRAYER-JOURNEY.pdf
mailto:info@harvestprayer.com

